
Annual Parish Meeting 

7.30 pm Wednesday 16 April 2025 

Welborne Village Hall (NR20 3LN) 

There will be a presentation from Joseph Kenny – 

Senior Recycling & Partnership Manager for South 

Norfolk & Broadland District Council. He will give a 

short talk on recycling in our area, why it is 

important, where it goes and what happens to it as 

well as future plans for the service, including plans 

to have a separate collection for food waste in 

2026. Mr Kenny will also be available to answer 

your questions. 

Plus reports by parish and local organisations 

With plenty of time for questions and to socialise  

Refreshments will be served 

All parishioners invited 

  we look forward to seeing you 

 

Brandon Parva, Coston, Runhall & Welborne Parish Council 

Clerk - Bev Long – 01362 850162 – clerk@bpcrwparishcouncil.info 

www.bpcrwparishcouncil.info 


